
 

December 2018
 
Dear Shipmate Charles
On behalf of the Branch I would like to offer sincere thanks for your
22 years’ service as Parade Commander at the Annual RBL Service of
Remembrance at Portland Cenotaph. Over the years you have braved
the elements and conducted the proceedings with discipline and
humour. As the response shown by everyone at this year’s Service
when your retirement was announced, you will be truly missed.
I hope you will accept this “bottle of medicine” as a token of our
appreciation.
Yours Aye
Shipmate Alex
 
P.S.  
Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year to June and
yourself


